JAPARA

HEALTHCARE

27 August 2015
Release of Securities

Japara Healthcare Limited advises that in accordance with Listing Rule 3.10.A, 15,700,000
restricted securities have satisfied voluntary escrow provisions and will be released from
escrow on 10 September 2015.

For further information please contact:

Kathryn Davies

Company Secretary

Telephone: 03 9649 2100

Email: kathryn.davies@japara.com.au
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